
Message from the Headteacher 

 

As we reach the end of SATS week, I want to take a moment to 

congratulate our students for their hard work and determination. 

Their dedication and resilience have truly shone through, and we are 

very proud of their efforts.  

With the SATS now behind us, let's look forward to a relaxing and 

enjoyable weekend., and one more week until the half term holidays. 

Please remember that next Friday 24th May is an inset day. 

Sharon Finn 

Attendance Policy 

Further to our email last week, 
please remember that our updated 
attendance policy goes live after 
half term on Monday 3rd June 2024.  

Please follow the link below to the 
follow chart to determine course 
of action required: 

Attendance Flowchart 

Congratulations 

Well done Theo from Owls 
class. A Gold and Silver 
medal in Boccia 
representing Lambs Lane 
at the Kennet Games. 
Fantastic achievement. 

 

Sharing Assemblies 

We will be trying something new with our sharing assemblies' in the final term of 
this academic year. Each class will be showcasing or presenting their learning in 
different ways. Below are the dates for your child's class event: 

Friday 7th June @ 3pm—Woodpeckers Year 2 

Monday 10th June @ 3pm—Robins Year 5—Parents into school 

Friday  21st June @ 3pm—Owls parents book look and showcase 

Tuesday 29th June @ 3pm— Year 3 & 4 Showcase and book look  

Wednesday 3rd July @ 3pm— Year 1 Showcase of learning  

Minutes missed of 
school due to lateness 

This week we have had  192 
minutes (3hrs 12 mins) of 
lost learning due to late-
ness. 15 pupils were  late 

this week. 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 
Year 5 

Swimming  

3:30 — 4:30 

KS2 Cricket 

3:30 — 4:30 

Y1/2 Racket 
Sports 

3:30 — 4:30 

KS2 Dodgeball 

 
3:30 — 4:30 

Y1/2 Athletics 
   

https://www.lambslane.wokingham.sch.uk/assets/Documents/Attachments/Attendance-Flowchart-v2.pdf


Our current Lost Property pile—all un-named  

Please come and look through to see if you recognise anything be-

longing to your child. We will aim to pop it on the playground at the 

end of the school day, next Monday, Tuesday or Wednesday. 

Anything not collected will be re-cycled. 


